
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: December 16, 2024 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider Change in Position for Seasonal Civic Center Employees. 

PREPARED BY: Chery Pierzina, Human Resources Officer 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

Andrew Fox and Doug Jesperson were previously hired and appointed to the following positions:  

 

Andrew Fox:  Warming House Attendant / Arena Attendant I @ $15.00 per hour 

Doug Jesperson:  Warming House Attendant / Arena Attendant I @ $15.75 per hour 

 

These two employees are being trained to run the Zamboni.  We would like to change positions 

for both Andrew Fox and Doug Jesperson from Arena Attendant I to Arena Attendant II, 

beginning on December 17, 2024, with a rate of pay of $18.00 per hour for each employee, and 

ending no later than March 30, 2025.   

 

Both Andrew Fox and Doug Jesperson will continue working as Warming House Attendants at 

the hourly rate of pay listed above.   

These salaries are included in the 2024 and 2025 budget.   

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

 

Make a motion to change the position for Andrew Fox and Doug Jesperson from Arena Attendant 

I to Arena Attendant II, beginning December 17, 2024, with a rate of pay of $18.00 per hour for 

each employee, and ending no later than March 30, 2025.  

 

 

 

 


